
 

 

Proposed Tea Trade delegation to China ( Beijing and Shanghai) 

 Tea Board India is planning to mount  a tea trade delegation to   China- both 

Beijing and Shanghai. The delegation is tentatively timed at the first week/second 

week of February. The proposed activities would be meeting the relevant 

authorities, buyer seller interaction as well as tea sampling with active coordination 

of the Indian Embassies.  Upon completion of the event at Beijing, the delegation 

would visit Shanghai to take part in the activities   Associations are requested to 

please intimate us their willingness to be part of this delegation , along with a list of 

confirmed participants, latest by 15th December, 2017. 
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